
 

   

  

     

 

        

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 

REPUBLIC OF MOLDOVA 

Permanent Mission to the 
United Nations 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

 

On the occasion of the  

48
th
 Commission on Population and Development and the  

Second drafting session of the outcome document of the Third International Conference on Financing 

for Development 

 

 

The Permanent Missions of Bangladesh, Moldova, Nigeria, Sweden and Switzerland  

& 

The World Bank  

 

Have the honor to invite  

 

All Permanent Representatives,  

Heads of Delegation for the Financing for Development Drafting Session, 

Heads of Delegation for the Commission on Population and Development; 

 

to a luncheon 

 

“Leveraging migration, remittances and diaspora for financing sustainable 
development” 

 

 

 

 

Monday, 13 April 2015 

from 1:15 pm to 2:30 pm  

West Terrace Delegates Dining Room 

 
 

 

The official invitation with the detailed program will be sent out shortly. 

 

 

Kindly note that space is limited, an RSVP is mandatory for all guests. Please RSVP by Thursday  

9 April 2015 to Natalie Ulrich at uln@eda.admin.ch.   
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